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NOTICE OF EXTENSION 

September 8, 2022 
 

J&L Terra Holdings  
79 Exeter Road 
N. Hampton, NH 03862 
 
Scott D. Cole 
Beals Associates PLLC 
70 Portsmouth Ave, 
Stratham, NH 03885  
 

RE: 238-36-V-20-SR (Owner: Waldron B. Haley Revoc Trust) Request by applicant for 
Site Review for a multi-family Development, ADDED 3.4 Conditional Use Permit, 
along Franklin Pierce Highway (Map 238, Lot 36) in the Village District.   

  

Dear applicant: 

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its September 6, 2022, meeting 
GRANTED a one-year extension for the application to meet precedent conditions for the 
application referenced above. The new extension date is September 6, 2023. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me. I can be reached via 
email at VPrice@barrington.nh.gov or phone at 603-664-0195. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Vanessa Price 
Town Planner 
 
Cc: File  
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